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* August 29, 1980
-

; Trojan Nuclear Plant '

Docket 50-344
4 License NPF-1

*

i

,
' Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director

,

t U. S. . Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza

; 1990 N. California Blvd.
l Walnut Creek, CA 94596
i

Dear Sir:

We have reviewed IE Bulletin 80-19, Revision 1 related to failures of
mercury wetted matrix relays in reactor protective systems of operating

,

nuclear power plants designed by Combustion Engineering. As a result of
,

i our review, we have detemined that no mercury wetted relays of the type
described are utilized in ::he logic matrix of the Reactor Protection
System at the Trojan Nuclear Plant. Therefore,'no corrective actions
are necessary.

,

t!anpower expended in conduct of the review required by IE Bulletin 80-19,
Revision 1 is estimated at five equivalent man-days.

Sincerely,

uh f -|
~
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&'

C. Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President
Thermal Plant Operation and
Maintenance

CG/DRS/4sa6A25

c: . Ifr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy

,

Office of Inspection and
Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations
Inspection

- U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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